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Monday 21st November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Tomorrow (Tuesday 22nd November 2022) we hope to take the children to Cuckoos Hollow and the play park 

nearby.  On this trip we are going to explore and investigate the world around us.  This will support lots of our 

previous learning about autumn and houses but also future learning for example about maps or plants.  We are 

very excited about all we are doing in our learning and are looking forward to the hands on experience.  

 

As this trip is covered under the ‘local walks’ permission that all parents/carers have already signed, there is no 

need to request permission. However, if you do not want your child to visit Cuckoos Hollow, please inform a 

member of the EYFS team. 

 

We will be walking to Cuckoo’s Hollow and we hope to be leaving school promptly at 9:15am and will be 

returning back to school around 11:30am ready for lunch. 

 

Children will need to wear school uniform and to bring a raincoat.  Your child will need to wear sensible footwear 

(comfortable school shoes), as we will be spending the majority of the time walking. 

 

Any queries please do come and speak to a member of the Reception team. 

 

Many thanks for your support 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Blake    Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

